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February Recap 

 

Trivia night was well attended again.  Not much more to report.  A few more people have been out 

fishing!  Keep it up!!!  I just want to congratulate the winners of the 2022 Saltwater Fishing Derby for 

the State.  Natalie O’Brien won for the largest Bluefish for a junior in the state with an 8 # 7.0 oz. fish.  

Sander Reinemo won for the largest False Albacore for a junior in the state with a 13 # 2.0 oz. fish.  

Congrats to you both!!!   

After speaking with our point of sale company, I was told that all of the emails are being sent out to the 

membership with the Club statements.  Most all of the people that stated they aren’t receiving them 

monthly are members with gmail accounts.  It was suggested to either deal with google to possibly 

resolve the issue or make up another email account (not gmail) in order to get your statements.  There 

is nothing more we can do on our end.   

 

Inshore tee shirts are now on sale for $10.00 each which is quite a deal – get ‘em while they last!   

March EVENTS 

The Board has begun the process of voting in new members for 2023. Some members have been voted, and have 

paid, but they will vote more if all are not paid by next meeting.   

Trivia night will be on March 18th.   

The Tournament committee met and will get back to me with dates, etc….and the annual proposed calendar will 

soon follow!   

We have a few club rentals this month beginning with Sunday, March 5th.  We will not be serving brunch that day, 

as we have a christening celebration from 1 – 4.  We will serve dinner as usual.  Saturday, March 11th will be 

closed for dinner due to an employee party that night.  We have one more employee party scheduled for March 

30th, and will be closed for dinner that night.  

We will continue trying different special nights as the Saturday Steak night has been quite a success along with 

Thursday’s Turkey dinner.  We have been trying Taco Tuesday, Prince Spaghetti day on Wednesdays, Fishy 

Friday, and Sunday funday with BBQ ribs and such.  Some have not been well attended, so we will keep trying.   

Needless to say, St. Patrick’s Day we will be serving corned beef and cabbage special!!!  

Certificates to be picked up at the Club are as follows: Tyler O’Brien, Kent Charney, Dylan 

Dwyer, Raymond McClure, James Chatti, Kraig Siracuse, Trevor Mahoney, Drew St. Pierre Noah 

Ambroceo  Harrison Ray and one of our new members Morgan Ravenscroft.  If anyone knows 

some of these people on this list, please tell them I am tired of giving them the attention every 

month, as they are not picking up their certificates…. 

 

   

 

 



 


